
 
 

Have questions?  Need more information?  Contact:  mel.huie@oregonmetro.gov 
 

 
Meeting: Spring Quarterly Trails Forum – 30th Anniversary of Trails & Natural Areas Program 

Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 

Time: 2 to 4 p.m. / 4 to 5 p.m. Reception / Host: The Intertwine Alliance 

Place: Ecotrust Building, Bill Frank Conference Center, 2nd floor 
721 NW 9th Ave., Portland, OR  

 On streetcar line 10th Ave. / three blocks to MAX green and yellow lines on NW 6th 
Bike parking on west side of building 

 Metered parking on street / Smart Parking Garage at NW 9th and Marshall 

 *Allow extra time for getting to the location and parking 

 

 
2:05 p.m. Welcome 
  Shirley Craddick, Metro Councilor   
 
2:10 p.m. Introductions and Information Sharing  

Everyone 
 
2:30 p.m.  Investing in Nature: What’s Next 
 Heather Nelson Kent and Mary Rose Navarro, Metro 
 
2:45 p.m. Footbridge over Burnside: Wildwood Trail  
 Robin Craig, Portland Parks and Recreation 

                               
3 p.m. Statewide Trails Coalition and Training Opportunities update  

Steph Noll, Oregon State Trails Coalition  and Steve Kruger, Trailkeepers of Oregon 
                                                                        
3:10 p.m. The Intertwine Alliance project updates  

David Cohen, The Intertwine Alliance 
                                                                                   
3:20 p.m. New Trails in Hillsboro 
 Ryan Stee, Hillsboro Parks and Recreation 
 
3:35 p.m. Active Transportation Program/Regional Transportation Plan updates   

Lake McTighe, Metro           
                                                          
3:45 p.m. Tualatin Hills and Park District Trails update 
 Nicole Paulsen and Gery Keck, Tualatin Hills Park and Recreation 
   
4 p.m. Networking Reception / 30th Anniversary Celebration  
 Hosted by the Intertwine Alliance 
 
Presentation: 30 Trails in 30 Years/What’s on the Horizon 
 Mel Huie, Metro  

 


